
Water line gets support
Posted: Saturday, November 12, 2011 12:00 am

I attended the recent NCSD meeting to discuss the water problem. I wholeheartedly want to thank the men on that board for 
their hard work and expertise they give to the project.

I believe the proposed pipeline is the best solution to the problem. The evidence is supported by numerous studies offered by 
experts in the field.

The people opposed to their advice remind me of the ongoing and embarrassing sewer project in Los Osos. If that project had 
been built when first proposed, the cost would have been much less and the sewer would be done. Now, we are behaving in 
the same way.

If the water I receive in the future from Nipomo is polluted with sea water, I will not be able to garden with it or drink it, and 
it will eat up my copper plumbing. Who in the future is going to want to live in an area like this? The value of my home is 
going to be much less.

We need to expedite the fix. When the vote comes, I hope people in Nipomo have the wisdom to do the right thing. Vote in 
favor of building the water line to Santa Maria.

Mark Lyon

Nipomo
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